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Fire Chief’s Report 

 

Community presentations – FHHA on March 3rd. Jim Reinhardt is presenting this evening at the CHIP rollout at the 
Senior Center.  

Wellness Initiative – We are currently in discussions with South Snohomish County RFA about using their PA to 
perform annual physicals for us. We would like to have the PA come talk to us and the labor group about the 
process. We don’t have any idea of the cost yet. 

Personnel changes – I have offered our open Captain position to Lt Chad Schmidt effective March 15th. We plan on 
pinning Chad at the March 26th Board meeting. The promotion of Chad creates a new Lt position which will go to 
Mike Griswold. Chad and Mike will be the officers on C Shift, Kerry Willmaser, the current C Shift Captain, has 
requested to move to B Shift.  

Chief OOT – NWLS March 6th – 11th  

 

 


